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Updates

Income-based dues structure implementation:

 Early reactions to the new structure have been primarily positive.
 We are pleased with renewals received to date and there is no decline in 

membership revenue.
 Small, but vocal, negative feedback is being addressed by the Dues 

Committee (see Dues Committee report).

SIGs:

The Special Interest Group for Model Analysis (SIG-MA) was formally accepted 
into the System Dynamics Society in October 2007.

Career Link:

In reviewing the web page, there are several recent and current job postings, so 
the positive is: these are up-to-date.  Unfortunately, the company/organizational 
profiles are out of date, so this will be addressed in the coming months.

This year -- 2008:
Agata Sawicka, my AVP, and I are currently discussing and developing a 
strategy for our work this coming year.  If anyone has ideas they would like us to 
consider in the area of Member Services, please contact us at 
deborah-campbell@comcast.net.
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